
 
EMERY TELEPHONE  

455 East Highway 29 
P.O. Box 629 

Orangeville, UT 84537-0629 
 

June 27, 2022 
 
 

Amended Transmittal No. 12   
FILED VIA ETFS 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. – TW-A325 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 

Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
Re:  2022 Annual Access Charge Tariff 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 Emery Telephone (Emery) (FRN 0001-6073-40) hereby amends Transmittal No. 12 of its 
Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, effective July 1, 2022, in order to submit three certifications with respect to the 
data establishing Emery’s projected eligibility for CAF ICC funding during the upcoming funding 
period and one certification with respect to the tariff revisions necessary to implement the 2022-
2023 portion of the transition of interstate and intrastate toll-free (or 8YY) originating end office 
access service rates to bill-and-keep.  These certifications were filed with the Universal Service 
Administrative Company (USAC) on Friday, June 24, 2022, but were inadvertently omitted from 
the Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS) submission.  All rates and data remain accurate and 
unchanged as filed. 
  
       Respectfully submitted, 
       Emery Telephone  
 
       /s/ Gerard J. Duffy 
       Its Attorney 
 
Blooston, Mordkofsky, Dickens, 
 Duffy & Prendergast, LLP 
2120 L Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20337 
Phone (202) 828-5528 
Facsimile: (202) 828-5568 
Email: gjd@bloostonlaw.com 
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